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Hall Governing Board Minutes
August 29th, 2010

- First and foremost, welcome to 
     Putnam Hall. 

-Get to know your fellow hall residents at the 
Putnam Ice Cream Social. It will be held on the 
porch of Putnam Hall from 6:30 until 8:00 on 
Wednesday, September 1st.

- Intramural flag football and soccer signups 
will be posted by floor.

- HGB is still looking for anyone interested in 
the positions of Historian and Campus 
Representative.

- Please welcome Mike Malloy, our new ARLC 
Advisor.  His office is just across from the 
Putnam front desk.

- Hope you have a great semester. Good luck!


